
November 2019 Board Report 
Child Nutrition  
 
We are now collaborating with BPS transportation to increase 
participation in our supper program. They are sending busses around 
the community picking up families or children and transporting them to 
the Napi cafeteria for Supper.  
 
Melody Lerma is our new head cook and Brent Still Smoking is the 
assistant, the food is delicious.  
 
Donald Comes at night Jr. is a new assistant cook at Vina and Cecilia 
Whiteman is a new assistant cook at KW Bergan.  
 
Jeri Boggs is our new administrative assistant/child nutrition secretary. 
She is doing a great job getting our department caught up.  


